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Please sign and bring the following to choir on WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 23rd :
· This page, signed by parent and student, as well as the answers to questions below!
· Polo Order Form
· A pencil or two
· BLACK 1” BINDER
· 6th Grade: Box of Kleenex to donate 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
HANDBOOK QUIZ!
Please fill out these answers in the blanks below and sign before returning this!

Question #1: 
Will students be keeping their binders in the choir room or taking them home every day?

Answer: _________________________________________________________________________________

Question #2: 
What happens to a student’s grade when they miss a required concert with no notice?

Answer: _________________________________________________________________________________

Question #3: 
What should students wear to school concerts/performances?

Answer: _________________________________________________________________________________

My son/daughter and I have read through the Choir Handbook together and we both understand the policies and responsibilities listed within. We have seen the performance calendar and have taken note of the mandatory performances.

Print Student’s Name ________________________________________________________________________________


Student Signature ___________________________________________________________________________________


Parent/Guardian Signature_________________________________________________________________________

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

jillian.piel@d300.org
847-532-7731
**Also, please join us for a brief talk before the start of the open houses next week. We will be discussing the grading system, as well as talking about field trips, concerts, and concert attire.  If you have any questions for us, this would be the time to ask them. We will be in touch about dates and times this week!
